
SB840  OPPOSE 

Dear Committee Members: 

Please withdraw this bill.  The state of emergency is over.  Therefore I oppose any emergency 

use tests and vaccinations being forced on the people.  A bill where pharmacists are able to 

vaccinate minor children without well-defined parental consent parameters is not acceptable.  

There are also too many unrelated topics discussed in this legislation.  I am not comfortable 

with such a sweeping, far-reaching bill being on the table.  Thank you. 

 

Peggy Williams 

Severna Park 
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